## THE UNIVERSITY OF KANSAS BUREAU OF PRINTING LAWRENCE

October 25, 1940

Dr. F. C. Allen Director Physical Education and "ecreation

Dear Mr. Allen:

The 200 checking stubs, numbered 1 to 200 and perforated, are delivered herewith, in accordance with your request yesterday.

I assure you it is a pleasure to be of service and we hope you will call on us often in connection with your printing needs.

I believe I had some correspondence with you at various times during the past three years while residing in Brookings, S. Dak. I assure you it is a pleasure to be back for several reasons, among others, because of the opportunity so see some basketball as it "otta" be played.

Very truly yours.

Micket

Thos. C. Ryther

Director

Bureau of Printing (formerly Jour-Press)

TCR/m